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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

January 10, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.0 0000 7 s 2022

POSTPONEMENT OF SECOND DOSE COVID-19 VACCINATION AMONG
DEPED PERSONNEL

To: OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
District Nurses
All Others Concerned

1. This Office informs all concerned of the postponement of the Second Dose
COVID-19 Vaccination among DepEd Personnel on January 11, 2022 as
announced in the Division Memorandum No. 000374, s. 2022 due to the
exposure of the Provincial Health Office (PHO) vaccination team to a positive
individual.

2. New schedule of the said activity shall be announced in a separate
memorandum.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

LYNN G.ﬁZL/DOZA

Assistant Schools Division Superintenden
Officer-in-Charge -
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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